

CCC Consultations <consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

Local Plan 2020 to 2045

1 message

Phil Marsh

10 January 2023 at 11:35

To: "consultations@canterbury.gov.uk" <consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

Dear Sirs

I feel I must email you most strongly about your abysmal proposal

Related to Canterbury council draft local plan to completely spoil to Residents of Rough Common and Harbledowns quality of living and freedom Ive been a resident in this special area of Kent for over 25 years and was not Intending to see such environmentally damaging draconian plans effectively Lowering my standard of living as well as my as the valuation of my property. The plan also is referring to new car parks and park and ride sites for which Residents in Upper Harbledown have fought hard to stop before, please Keep our county green and leave the countryside alone

Kind regards

Phil Marsh

Sent from Mail for Windows